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Dear Hilary – I hope you are fit and well.
 
The applicant has just been in contact to say that she is a little concerned that the development
description doesn’t refer to the specific cottages at the former Blacksmiths Arms, feeling that
this could cause some confusion. The application relates to Blacksmiths Cottage and Anvil
Cottage.
 
I wonder if we are able to alter the address to include those and for clarity I have identified them
on the attached plan.
 
Kind regards
 
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc MRTPI (Chartered Member)
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